
From: Steve Hurst   
Sent: 29 August 2022 21:08 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0006 Berden Hall Farm, Ginns Road, Berden 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I wish to register an objection to planning proposal S62A/22/0006, Berden Hall 
Farm, Ginns Road, Berden. 
 
While accepting that the use of solar panels can help with our electricity 
supply problems, we also need agricultural land to help with our food 
supply problems.    Solar panels should only be installed where crops 
cannot sensibly be grown or animals grazed.     (And I am sure that you are 
aware that both candidates to be the next prime minister have  expressed 
this view.) 
 
Please reject the proposal. 
 
Regards 
 
R S Hurst 
 

 
 




